December 31, 2018

Dear Rev. Lim Sek-iong

Once again, thank you for your kind greetings and generous gift. As always, | appreciate hearing news of
the good works of the TCCCNA through out the year.

My prayers continue for Taiwan and the Taiwanese people and that wisdom and courage will prevail in
the coming months and that peace will be granted.

Wishing you good health and peace in the New Year.

Sincerely
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Alice Costerus
065200 5D RD 4, RR#1
Meaford, ON N4L 1W5



